
Notice 

Annual Budget Hearing 

Wednesday, April 10, 2013 

Seymour, CT 

 

The Town of Seymour Board of Finance will hold its Annual Budget Hearing to discuss the 2013/2014 

proposed budget on Wednesday, April 10, 2013 at the Seymour Middle School, 211 Mountain Road.  

The meeting will begin at 7:00 PM.  At this hearing, Town residents will have an opportunity to voice 

their opinions regarding the budget.  Copies of the budget will be available online at 

www.seymourct.org and at the Seymour Public Library and the Town Clerk’s Office by Thursday, April 4, 

2013. 

http://www.seymourct.org/

